Sub: Overwhelming response received for Sunteck MaxXWorld at Naigaon

Dear Sir / Madam,

In continuation to our intimation dated 13th February, 2020 pursuant to Regulation 30 of
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) Regulations, 2015, the Company
hereby informs that the response for Sunteck MaxXWorld at Naigaon continues to remain
encouraging with number of units sold reaching a mark of 1800 apartments.

Kindly take the same on record and disseminate to all the concerned.

Thanking You,



